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The Harrison Family
PO Box 829
Smithfield, VA 23431
ph 757.771.3927

dwayneharrison@earthlink.net

f Facebook:
Dwayne Harrison

S Skype: dwaynedeborah

Field Contact
Td111 Takoradi
Ghana West Africa

Home Church
Ballards Crossroads

Baptist Church

3545 Ballards Crossroads Rd
Greenville, NC 27834

ph 252.756.0548

Support Address

PO Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517
706.654.2818
www.mwbm.org

Goals

Evangelism

Discipleship

Bible Colleges

Helping New Missionaries
Radio Ministry

Children's Ministries

Greetings in the name of the Lord, September 2019

I'would like to thank each of you for your love, prayers, special gifts, and support of our family and
ministry.

August was a crazy month for us. Deborah fell and broke 3 bones in her face. She had to have plastic
surgery done on her face. She is fine now but it will still take a few months for everything to get back
100%, but she looks fine now. The boys have started back homeschooling. Deborah is busy with
them. We have been able to fish some this furlough so the boys enjoyed it. My mother was in a car
wreck that totaled her car and she was in the hospital and is now recovering slowly.

We were off the road with Deborah recovering for almost a month and for two weeks with my
mother’s wreck. We were able to raise some additional support but not as much as we wanted to. We
did have some great meetings and were able to encourage some churches. In September, we went to
Michigan for a week and a half. We were able to preach in 9 churches in 11 days. This was a very
interesting trip. I was grateful to see several fundamental brethren in Northern Michigan that are
preaching the truth.

We will leave for Ghana on October 8", Going back to the field is always a great mixture of emo-
tions. [ have said goodbye to many of my older preacher friends. Because we come home every 4
years, it is always hard when some of these brothers pass away while I am on the field. The Lord has
blessed me with several older preacher friends who have been such a blessing. Leaving family,
friends, my pastor, and home church doesn’t get easier over the years. The real consolation is that [
know we are in the Lord’s will.

Going back to the field, we will have to get things in order and that will take a few weeks. We will
have to buy a generator, another motorcycle, as well as a few other things.

Please pray for us as we are looking into buying land for the church but we will have to wait until we

can research the land. We will put a small building on the land but wait until the church grows and
teach them to give for a bigger building as we have need. Many are buying land in our area so right
now is the time to buy help us pray about this need as well as the need for a generator that will run
our house as the power is up and down.

[ 'am very thankful for our fellow labourers, the Jeremy Kenney family, for helping us with our fur-
lough. I have kept in contact with him and the ministry seems to be going forward and God is bless-
ing. We look forward to returning and planning to go forward.

I would like to thank all of those who pray for us, read our prayer letters, and know our family. When
we travel around on furlough we met many that knew about us and some congregations that didn’t
know much. Thank you for those who do take the time to know what we are doing. The prayers of
God’s people are what holds us in God’s will and protects us from the ever-watchful enemy. May the
Lord revive America.

In Christ,
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